
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

                           

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

July 31, 2019 
Member Assignments  

 

Set Up/Tear Down 

8/7/19 – Don Powers/Don Powers & Denise May 

8/14/19 – Jim Ditch & Dave Smith  

  

Registration Table 

8/7/19 – Deb Burn & Don Powers 

8/14/19 – Deb Burn & Don Powers 

 

                                   Greeters 

8/7/19 – Don Powers 

8/14/19 – Tony Iannucci 

                             

Mobile Meals 

8/2/19 – Don Powers 

8/9/19 – Charlotte Daugherty & Pat Matheson 

 

               Fellowship                                           Invocation 

    August, 2019 – Lisa Taddei               8/7/19 – Venita Collins 

    September, 2019 – Ken LaPolla           8/14/19 – Diane Sauer                                            

 

Magazine Report 

August, 2019 – Kim Straniak & Andy Bednar  

ROTARY NOTES 
 

A publication of the Rotary Club of Warren 

 

 
 

 

Upcoming 

Speakers 
 

 
 

August 7th 
Renee 

Luczynski - 
Comedian 

 

 

August 14th 
Karen Stacey – 

Regional 
Chamber of 
Commerce 

 
 

August 21st 
Mike Iberis – 

Second Harvest 
Food Bank 

 
 

August 28th 
Brian Ivey –  
Neoweather, 

LLC 

Each year, Rotary Clubs & Districts across 
the globe induct new leaders who 

exemplify all of the qualities that make our 
members extraordinary – integrity, 

expertise, & commitment to service.  With 
that service comes a learning experience in 

the areas of team building, planning, 
marketing, communication, & 

organization.  Enrich your leadership skills 
by serving as a Club or District officer or 

committee member. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATES:  The next Board of Directors Meeting will be held 

on Thursday, August 15th, with Fellowship hosted by Julia Wetstein  

beginning at 5:30 p.m.  Location to be announced soon! 

The Rotary Club of Warren Foundation will meet on Wednesday,   

August 21st at 11:30 a.m. at the Hope Center.   

ALOHA, ROTARY!  Join Rotary President Mark Maloney at the 111th 

RI Convention in Honolulu, Hawaii, June 6th through 10th in 2020.  You’ll 

experience the heart of Hawaii in the state’s largest and most diverse 

city.  Take advantage of this opportunity to make lifetime memories 

with people of action from across the globe!                    

THE ONE ROTARY SUMMIT FALL ASSEMBLY will be held on 

September 14, 2019 from 9 a.m. to 12 Noon at Courtney’s Banquet 

Center in Alliance, Ohio.  A continental breakfast will be served.  

District trainers are working hard on the event.  Last year, over 100 

Rotarians were in attendance!  Contact DG Dan Morgan if there are any 

training topics you would like to have covered this year.   Stay tuned 

for more details.     

 

ROTARY TRIVIA NIGHT 
 

     The Rotary Club of Warren held its first social event of Rotary 

Year 2019 – 2020 on Wednesday, July 31st at the Speakeasy Lounge in 

Downtown Warren.  14 Club members and several guests enjoyed an 

evening of good food, good drink, and a Rotary trivia contest!  Joining 

us for the evening were:  Darlene Mink-Crouse’s sister, Sally Gelata; 

Chris Shape’s wife, Shari Harrell; 

and Dominic Mararri’s fiancé,  

JoAnn.  (Yes, she really does  

exist, and she was lovely!!)  

       

 

 

 

                                                                             

 

Rotary 

Motto 
 

Service Above 
Self 

 
 
 

4-Way 

Test 
 

Of the things 
we think, say 

or do:                         
 

Is it the truth? 
 

Is it fair to all 
concerned? 

 
Will it build 
goodwill and 

better 
friendship? 

 
Will it be 

beneficial to all 
concerned? 

 
 

Avenues 

of Service 
 

Club Service 
 

Vocational 
Service 

 
Community 

Service 
 

International 
Service 

 
Youth Service 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

 



 

 

                   

                         Dominic kicked off the evening with the following history lesson about 

the Rotary       The Rotary Club of Warren: 

                   

                

                      

                      

               

                         

                     

                     

                     

                    

                      

                       

                    

                   

                    

                    
                    

                   

                    
                     
                      

                    

                       

                   

                  

                     

                    

                   

                  

                   

                 

 

 

 

 

                    

                     

                     

                   

                                           

Areas of 

Focus 

 
Promoting  

Peace 
 

Fighting 
Disease 

 
Providing Clean 

Water 
 

Saving Mothers 
& Children 

 
Supporting 
Education 

 
Growing Local 

Economies 

 

 

Club Officers 
President 
Teri Surin 

 
President Elect 

Dominic 
Mararri 

 
Vice-President 
Christine Cope 

 
Secretary 

Judy Masaki 
 

Treasurer 
Cheryl Oblinger 

 
Past President 
Venita Collins 

 
 

Board 

Members 
Bill Beinecke 
Ginny Bond 

Tony Iannucci 
Ted Stazak 

Kim Straniak 
Lisa Taddei 

Julia Wetstein 
 

 

 
 

 

The first meeting of the Rotary Club of Warren was held on January 29, 

1918.  There were thirty-two charter members and the first president 

was J.B. Estabrook. 

After 3 weeks the club was actively involved in community activities 

assisting with the World War I war effort locally. 

One of the first civic interests of the club was in the area of youth.  In 

1919, the Warren Rotary was instrumental in the forming of the 

Western Reserve Council of Boy Scouts of America which is still in 

existence today.  Over the years the club has focused much attention on 

the local Scout movement and devoted much time and money towards 

their efforts and assisted with the operation of Camp Chickagami. 

In the early 1920's, the Warren Rotary Club was instrumental in 

starting the YMCA in Warren and assisted with the construction of the 

YMCA building which still stands at its original location on High Street in 

Warren. 

In 1950, the Warren Rotary Club formed the Trumbull County Society 

for Crippled Children which led to the forming of the Halsey Taylor 

Rehabilitation Center in 1957.  The center is still in operation today and 

is known as Children's Rehabilitation Center. 

In 1998, the Warren Rotary Club again stepped forward to raise funds 

for an Amphitheater along the Riverwalk in downtown Warren.  To date, 

the club has raised over $150,000 towards this effort.  We have also 

secured several thousand dollars in matching funds from the State of 

Ohio towards this project. 

Warren Rotary is also active in many projects on the international level.  

In 1999, the club committed over $11,000 towards the construction of a 

Primary School and Middle School building in Ghana, West Africa.  They 

were also instrumental in supplying that school with equipment and 

supplies to educate 150 local students who would otherwise have no 

adequate place to receive their education. 

In the last five years, the Warren Rotary Club has raised over one half 

million dollars which will be distributed through the Warren Rotary 

Foundation for many worthwhile community projects. 

 



 

 

                       Little did we know that the rest of the evening would involve a mind 

                  boggling trivia quiz on Rotary International (complete with Jeopardy music)!  

                  See if you’re up to speed on RI by trying your hand at answering these 

                  questions: 

                

                

                 

             

                

              

                 

                 

                 

                   

              

              

                                
                   

               

                                                                               

                                                            

                                                           

                                                                

                                                            

                                                            

                                                               

                                                                

                                                                                                

                                                                                   

                                                            

                                                                  

                                                                    

                                                               

                                                               

                                                                

               

                 

             

                 

               

                 

            

 

 

Rotary Club  

Foundation  

Board 
 

President 
Chris Shape 

 
Vice-

President 
To Be 

Determined 
 

Secretary 
Judy Masaki 

 
Treasurer 

Cheryl 
Oblinger 

 
Christine 

Cope 
Jim Ditch 

Ken LaPolla 
Cindy 

Matheson 
Teri Surin 

 
 

Contact us 

at: 
Rotary Club 
of Warren 

P.O. Box 68 
Warren, OH 

44482 
 
 

Our Website: 
Warrenrotary.org 

 
 

If you have 

any 

questions or 

suggestions 

about our 

newsletter, 

or if you 

would like to    

become a 

sponsor, 

Please 

contact: 

Judy Masaki 

 

 

 

 

Rotary International History Quiz 
 

1.  What year was Rotary founded? (1905)  

 

2. What month was Rotary founded? (February ) 

 

3. How old will Rotary International be next month? (106 

years old) 

 

4. True or False: Rotary is the world’s first service club 

organization. (True) 

 

5. True or False: Rotary’s founder and first Rotary Club president 

was Paul Harris. (False. Paul Harris was Rotary’s founder and 

organizer of the first Rotary Club, but the first club 

president was Silvester Schiele…see, nobody remembers past club 

presidents!) 

 

6. True or False: Paul Harris was the first president of 

Rotary International. (True) 

 

7. True or False: The Rotary emblem was chosen because it 

symbolized the fact that Rotarians in the early days were all “big 

wheels” in their communities. (False. The early emblem illustrated 

“civilization and movement”.) 

 

8. True or False: Women were prohibited from membership 

in Rotary for most of Rotary’s history. (True.  Women were 

officially allowed in 1989.) 

 

9. True or  Fa lse: The Un ited States Supreme Court 

ru led  to a l l ow women membership in Rotary. (True, in 

1987) 

 

10. True or False: Sometimes we, as Rotarians, find Rotary 

to be a bit of a mystery and somewhat complicated.  After all, 

it was founded by an attorney! (True. Paul Harris was an 

attorney.)   

 

11. True or  Fa lse: Rotary Internat i ona l ’ s  off i c i a l  motto 

i s  “Serv i ce A b o v e  S e l f ” .   ( T r u e )  

 



 

 

                                                              

                                                                                    
               

           

                                                                                   

               

             

             

               

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
                    No contest would be complete without prizes, right!?  Small gifts were 

                  awarded to those with the most correct answers, and those with the least,  

                  at various points throughout the 

                  evening.  Bob Hoy was  

                  recognized as the Rotarian with 

                  the most number of years in 

                  our Club out of those present. 

                 

               

               

               

                                                                                      
                      

                                         

                                                                       

                                                                 

                                                                                                 
                                                              

                                                                            

                                                                  Despite the low number of 

                                                             members attending this week’s  

                  meeting, it was an enjoyable evening.  Consider joining us for our next  

                  social in October!                                             
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                                                FOOD FOR THOUGHT                           
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11. True or  Fa lse: Rotary Internat i ona l ’ s  off i c i a l  

motto i s  “Serv i ce  A b o v e  S e l f ” .   ( T r u e )  

 

12.  What is Rotary’s secondary motto, adopted in 

2004? (“They Profit Most Who Serve Best”) 
 

 

 

 



 

 

                                      FOOD FOR THOUGHT 
                                                                                           (Submitted by Dallas Woodall) 

 
      “Lexophile” describes those that have a love for words, such as “You  

                    can tune a piano, but you can’t tuna fish” or “To write with a broken 

                    pencil is pointless”.  An annual contest is held by the New York Times to 

                       see who can create the best original lexophile.  Here are some of the      

                    favorites: 

                 

                          No matter how you push the envelope, it’ll still be stationary.     

                          

                     If you don’t pay your exorcist, you can get repossessed. 

 

                          I’m reading a book about anti-gravity.  I just can’t put it down. 

 

                     I didn’t like my beard at first.  Then it grew on me. 

 

                          Did you hear about the cross-eyed teacher who lost her job 

because                    because she couldn’t control her pupils? 

 

                     When you get a bladder infection, urine trouble. 

 

                          When chemists die, they barium. 

 

                     I stayed up all night to see where the sun went, and then it dawned  

                        on me. 

                                             
                           I changed my iPod’s name to Titanic.  It’s syncing now. 
             

                      England has no kidney bank, but it does have a Liverpool. 

 

                           Haunted French pancakes give me the crepes. 

 

                       I know a guy who’s addicted to drinking brake fluids, but he says he   

                           he can stop any time. 

 

                            A thief who stole a calendar got twelve months. 

 

                      When the smog lifts in Los Angeles, U.C.L.A. 

 

 I got some batteries that were given out free of charge. 

 

                       A dentist and a manicurist married.  They fought tooth and nail. 
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                       A will is a dead giveaway. 

 

                            With her marriage, she got a new name and a dress. 

  

                       Police were summoned to a daycare center where a three-year-old was 

                         resisting a rest. 

 

                            Did you hear about the fellow whose entire left side was cut off? 

                               He’s all right now. 

 

                        A bicycle can’t stand alone.  It’s just two tired. 

                  

                             The guy who fell onto an upholstery machine last week is now 

                                fully recovered. 

 

                         He had a photographic memory, but it was never fully developed. 

 

                               When she saw her first strands of grey hair, she thought she’d  

                                 dye. 

 

 

 

                                                  This year’s winning submission: 

                                          

                                This girl today said she recognized me from the Vegetarians  

                                         Club, but I’d swear I’ve never met herbivore. 
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We’ll see you back at the Hope 
Center for our Noon meeting on 

August 7th!! 


